Monday 25™ March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are taking part in the Big Pedal again! It's the cycling and scooting challenge that
encourages pupils to choose two wheels for their journey to school. The challenge runs from
Monday 1%t - Friday 5™ April.

On each day of the challenge we record the number of pupils cycling or scooting to school. To
encourage as many pupils to cycle or scoot to school next week we are having a Bike Breakfast
on Monday 1% April from 08:15 to 08:45. The breakfast will be free for those pupils who
cycle or scoot to school on this day. Pupils who do not cycle or scoot to school but wish to
come along to the Bike Breakfast will have to pay £1.50 for their breakfast.

We're also having a superhero fundraiser on Friday 5™ April. Pupils are encouraged to dress
up as a superhero and donate £1 each to enable our school to purchase new bike racks.

Why we're taking part...
It's a great way to get more of our pupils travelling to school on two wheels. We will also be
competing against other schools and we are in with a chance to win some fantastic prizes.

What's next?

All you need to do is encourage your child(ren) to cycle or scoot to school every day during the
challenge and join them on their way, parent and sibling journeys count too! Please ensure that
your son/daughter comes to school wearing their helmet!

Enjoy the ride,

Mr Irwin
Active Travel Champion
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